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I simply do not understand why the NSW Liberal National Party Government can ruin National 
Heritage for the sake of replacing a structurally sound bridge with another one. In the mean time 
the flood concerns have not been addressed as flooding of a major road will still occur when the 
river rises high enough. 

It beggars belief in todays modern times that good money is used to destroy a National treasure 
when the money could be better used to by-pass Windsor. 


